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    MVR Board Meeting 

AACA Board Meeting 
Butterworth Center, Moline, Illinois 
November 6, 2019 
Present:  M. Bartemeyer, F. Bartemeyer, J. Brewer, J. Con-
rad, A. Ford, G. Gleason, L. Gleason, M. Lousberg, 
D. Perry, G. Smith 
Absent:  C. Pearson 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President 
Mary Bartemeyer. 
 
Minutes of the October meeting were approved by John 
Brewer and seconded by Mark Lousberg. 
 
The treasurers report was given and filed for audit. 
 
Sunshine:  Jean Nyman get well card as she had a stroke  La-
Vonne Gleason sympathy card for the death of her mother 
Roster: no report 
Membership: 133 members 
Web Master:  no report 
Historian:  no report 
 
Old Business: 
October activity was attended by 23 people and had a good 
time inspite of the weather. 
The new By-Laws will be presented at the banquet. 
We are still working with UTHS to see if they will help us 
with a facebook page.  
Discussion will take place at the banquet regarding club ac-
tivities for 2020 so we can get a better attendance. 
The board discussed a donation to the AACA Library.  The 
board suggested 2 1/2 percent,  It will be taken to the club at 

the November Banquet for approval. 
Davenport Americana has approached the club about a 
meeting to discuss next years show.  Any members who 
attended the 
event in September are welcome to attend.  They also want 
to use our clubs name and AACA to promote the 
event.  Several 
board members have volunteered to attend a meeting.  No 
date has been set yet. 
 
New Business: 
 
Rod 'N' Custom Auto Show will be January 24-26, 
2020.  John Brewer approved participating and Fred Bar-
temeyer seconded the motion. 
Mark Lousberg has volunteered his 1952 Chevy 
Pickup .  We still need an older car for the display. 
The National is trying to get Meccum Auction to become 
involved with AACA. 
The board has made a new tri-fold for the club, they will be 
presented at the banquet. 
The Fall Banquet is November 16th and we still need your 
reservation.  The cost is $10.00 per member. 
Membership dues are $18.00 couple and $14.00 single.  Per 
the by-laws the 2020 dues are to be paid by the end of De-
cember. 
UTHS scholarship application will be available for both 2 
year and 4 year college students to apply for. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Dick Perry and seconded 
by Mark Lousberg.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 
PM. 
 
Submitted by: 
LaVonne Gleason, Secretary  

   MINUTES OF MISSISSIPPI VALLEY REGION BUSINESS MEETING 
NOVEMBER 16, 2019 DURING FALL BANQUET – ROCK ISLAND, IL 
Mary Bartemeyer, President, called the meeting to order following the banquet meal. 
She introduced current Board members in attendance. 
Mary then announced that our region will be hosting a National AACA Meet in August of 2020.  Mark Lousberg has agreed to 
be chairman, Fred Bartemeyer is Chief Judge, John Brewer is Field Marshall and Mary may be the Registrar.  Many other  
helpers will be needed in order to host this major event. 
Treasurer’s Report given by Mary in the absence of Gary Gleason, Treasurer.   Mary pointed out that the club subsidized $12 
per person toward the cost of the banquet. 
New Business:  The club has previously increased their donation to the AACA Library in memory of recently deceased mem-
bers.  However, the AACA has suggested every region consider donating 2.5% of their current financial total toward the reno-
vation of the new AACA Library building in Hershey, PA.  This would amount to another $360 from our treasury. Mary asked 
for the club’s action on this matter. Buck Wendt moved that we pay the additional amount. Claire Jordan seconded the motion 
and the motion passed with one opposed. 
John Brewer reviewed the By-Law changes made by the Board in recent meetings with everyone having a copy to see.  After 
all changes were explained, a motion to accept was made and seconded with unanimous approval.   
Discussion followed on possible activities for 2020 including day trips, overnight weekend trips using a van we can rent for 
$275 for 2 days, etc.  Suggestions were given as to different ideas/places we could go as a group or individually in our cars. 
Other car club calendars will be reviewed to see where collaboration could happen that would benefit all clubs involved.   
Mary reported that LaVonne Gleason has resigned as club secretary and requested a volunteer who would be able to attend 
monthly meetings and take minutes for publication in the newsletter.  No volunteers were noted during the meeting. This posi-
tion needs to be filled by January 8th.   
The meeting was adjourned in order to continue voting on silent auction items.  The new trifold was passed out for members to 
distribute during future events.  
Submitted by Sandy Perry 



 

A $140;000 Machine that 
scoops snow up from the 
Street; melts it ans spews the 
water out into the gutter goes 
into action yesterday on Ade-
laide St. W. at Bathurst St. 
Metro has four of the ma-
chines; each of which can do 
the work of nearly 16 trucks 
and can clear snow about 14 
per cent cheaper than conven-
tional methods. Crews work-
ing alongside the Metromelt 
uncover storm sewers blocked 
by snow so the water from it; 
with dirt and debris filtered 
out; can drain.   (1975) 



 

 



 

                    MVR OFFICERS 
 
PRESIDENT -  MARY BARTEMEYER                       
2904 Cambridge Dr., Bettendorf, IA  52722                           
(563) 332-7326  cell (563) 340-3266                                   
mbartemeyer@yahoo.com            
 
VICE PRESIDENT  -  JOHN BREWER                                   
800 Idaho Ave, Davenport, IA  52804                                   
(563)-370-6902         jwbrew15@aol.com         
 
PAST PRESIDENT -   DICK PERRY 
724 43rd Street,  Moline, IL  61265 
309-762-6563              rwppack@aol.com 
 
TREASURER -  GARY GLEASON  
123 Short St.  
Bettendorf, IA 52722  
(563) 386-4649           glgleason@aol.com  
 
 

                        COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

 
SHARON HOAGLUND  —  SUNSHINE          
             3641  8TH St. Court  East Moline, IL  61244   
  755-4906 
                        
 GARY GLEASON  —   HISTORIAN          
 glgleason@aol.com                                                                                                   
 123 Short St Bettendorf, IA 52722                         
                  (563) 386-4649    
                       
JIM SCOTT — WEB MASTER    jscott16@gmail.com   

http://mvr.aaca.com/ 
 
                        
                    
 JAN PATTING —  ROSTER                                
 janpatting@sbcglobal.net                                              
                2617  29 ½ Street Ct, Rock Island, IL  61201         
                        (309) 788-6985  
 
AUTOGRAF——-     jscott16@gmail.com 
PO BOX 205 
Orion, IL.   61273 
 

                    BOARD MEMBERS 
    
JIM CONRAD          Nova1975ln@mchsi.com  
3513 – 49th St.  
Moline, IL 61265  
(309) 797-5750  
 
 
ALAN FORD          alanford@mchsi.com  
633 – 33RD Ave.  
Moline, IL 61265  
(309) 517-1453  
 
 
CLAIR PEARSON      nspsc103@aol.com  
8522 - 55th St.  
Coal Valley, IL 61240  
(309) 737-0581  
 
 
FRED BARTEMEYER      fbartemeyerjr@q.com 
2210 Hickory Grove,  
Davenport, IA   52804                                             
(563) 340-5897 
 
 
MARK LOUSBERG         mlousberg@yahoo.com  
5101 11th Avenue A  
Moline, IL    61265 
                                            
Gary Smith 
2612 East Lombard St 
Davenport,IA 52803 
(563)-355-8934  

           MVR 
            Mississippi Valley Region, AACA 
          2904 Cambridge Dr, Bettendorf, IA        
   52722 

Please contact our Clubs Sunshine Chair, 
Sharon Hoaglund if you know of a mem-
ber who needs a little cheering up.
 SHARON HOAGLUND   
           SUNSHINE          
                 3641  8TH St. Court   
                East Moline, IL  61244    
          755-4906  

Send all newsletter items to: 
Autograf 

PO BOX 205 
Orion, Il.   61273 

jscott16@gmail.com 

The Liquid Tire Chain  Just over 2,600 Liquid Tire Chain systems made it onto the road 
across the 1969 Chevrolet lineup, with the vast majority installed on full-size Chevrolets. For 
reasons unknown, the V75 Liquid Tire Chain lasted for only a single year.   
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